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Data Request: 

  

      Does Otter Tail’s energy efficiency program in Minnesota cap the dollar amount of rebates a 

single customer can receive? 

 

Attachments: 0 

 

 

Response: 

 

Otter Tail does not cap the dollar amount of rebates a single customer can receive in its energy 

efficiency program in Minnesota. To meet Minnesota’s strong annual savings goal of 1.5 percent 

of retail sales and to maximize net benefits delivered to all customers, Otter Tail rebates 

customers for the net benefits delivered with no cap limit on the dollar amount of rebates a single 

customer receives. 

 


